Report from the Village Hall June 2023
In May the village hall held a free ‘Activity Taster’ day.  The day started with Tai Chi led by Enid which was very well attended with many people asking for this to be repeated. After a break for coffee and cake there was an opportunity to try out various crafts with Charlotte and Olivia; ink printing and mindful stitching proved popular while making clay plaques was very relaxing.

After a break for lunch Anthony McCure led ‘singing for fun’ and everyone certainly did have fun with as much laughing taking place as singing.  The final activity of the day was Dancing with Deb which proved so popular that this has already become a weekly group each Wednesday in the village hall. This whole day had been sponsored by ‘Our Community Can’ and following on from this there will be new groups starting in September. 
Guarlford held its very own fun run on Sunday 11th June when the Village Hall organised ‘The Guarlford Gallop’ and family fun day.  Entrants were given the opportunity to complete the full 3 mile course or a shorter 2 mile or 1 mile loop.  Although it was a very hot day the first runner to complete the full course was Maria Harris, in just 30 minutes followed closely by her mum Katharine at 33 minutes and Pete Donovan coming in third place at 38 minutes.  Lots of people decided to walk the course at a more leisurely pace but everyone was awarded a medal and piece of cake for taking part. Well done to everyone.
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James and Ethan proud of their medals
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Bob and Mel glad to have completed the course!
Meanwhile, in the village hall families were enjoying a range of different games and activities as well as some delicious lunches and cakes.  A fun day and more money raised towards further improvements to the village hall 

Gill Hollick
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